
 
 
                   
 
 
 
12 November 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We have had a very busy start to the term and we enjoyed seeing our pupils getting back 
into the community. 

We have made a very successful return to Castle Semple for our Senior phase pupils and the 
benefits of being back out exploring the great outdoors has been evident in the feedback we 
have had from our pupils. A number of our young people came to speak to me about how 
much they enjoyed being back and participating in a number of activities. 

Across the school classes are beginning to back out into the community with focus on 
outdoor spaces. Staff have commented on the success of these outings and how excited the 
pupils have been to get back out and about. 

We have recently enjoyed Halloween in the school classes enjoyed having parties in their 
class. Some of the costumes were amazing. 

We are supporting Children in Need on the 19th November and the theme this year is Strictly 
Come Dancing and we are asking the pupils to wear something sparkly. 

We have been busy getting organised for December and would like to share some dates for 
your diary. 
 
The Parent Council are looking to invite some new members on to the Council, if you are 
interested in volunteering please contact the school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 30th November – St Andrews Day 

Friday 3rd December – Christmas Lights Switch On 

Thursday 9th December – Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 14h December – Visit from Santa and the Elves 

Wednesday 15th December – Santa and his Sleigh 

Friday 17th December – Christmas parties in class 

Wednesday 22nd December – Christmas Movie Day / School finishes at 2.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
Contact 
 
We continue to monitor our communication to ensure that all enquiries are dealt with as 
quickly as possible and if you need to get in touch with us you can do so by  
 
 
 

• Emailing our school enquires mailbox – riverbraeenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

• Replying to any school text 

• Via google classrooms 

• By telephoning the school on 0300 300 1372 

• The school App – General information for pupils and staff 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kind Regards 
              
   
                                                                                                                                          

Michelle Welsh 
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